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My name is Claire Alyea, I am a resident of Cully neighborhood in Portland, Multnomah
County, Oregon.  I strongly support the notion that single-family zoning is antiquated and
forces land to be divided into larger plots to fewer people, creating a higher barrier of entry
into urbanized living.  This zoning is unnecessary.  I agree with HB2001A.
Claire    

mailto:clairealyea@gmail.com
mailto:JWMTR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

